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To Society for the Promotion of Hellenic Studies

 
In the name of the Groupe de Théâtre de l'Université de Neuchâtel, I would like to 

express thereby our gratitude for your generous support. Thanks to this financial help, 

three members of our company

could have the pleasure to participate in the 14

the Performance of Ancient Drama. This experience turned out to be enormously 

rewarding for us. It was an unique opportu

a multidisciplinary audience and to confront us with other inspiring approaches.  

Thanks to exciting discussions with theatrical theoreticians and practitioners

different countries and institutions, we hav

Given the numerous profits that we have derived from it, we hope that other 

postgraduate students can benefit from this help in the future.

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

François Chédel 
President of the GTA 

francois.chedel@unine.ch 
Tel. +41 79 473 83 81 

Neuchâtel, august 27

 
 

Report for the Annual Postgraduate Symposium on Ancient Drama, Jun e 

Society for the Promotion of Hellenic Studies, 

In the name of the Groupe de Théâtre de l'Université de Neuchâtel, I would like to 

express thereby our gratitude for your generous support. Thanks to this financial help, 

three members of our company, Anne-Sophie Meyer, Marie Wanert and Céline Sahin, 

could have the pleasure to participate in the 14
th 

Annual Postgraduate Symposium on 

the Performance of Ancient Drama. This experience turned out to be enormously 

rewarding for us. It was an unique opportunity to present parts of our work in front of 

a multidisciplinary audience and to confront us with other inspiring approaches.  

Thanks to exciting discussions with theatrical theoreticians and practitioners

different countries and institutions, we have gain new impetus for our future works. 

Given the numerous profits that we have derived from it, we hope that other 

postgraduate students can benefit from this help in the future.

On behalf of the GTA,
François Chédel, President

www.unine.ch/gta

Neuchâtel, august 27, 2014 

Annual Postgraduate Symposium on Ancient Drama, Jun e 

In the name of the Groupe de Théâtre de l'Université de Neuchâtel, I would like to 

express thereby our gratitude for your generous support. Thanks to this financial help, 

Sophie Meyer, Marie Wanert and Céline Sahin, 

Annual Postgraduate Symposium on 

the Performance of Ancient Drama. This experience turned out to be enormously 

nity to present parts of our work in front of 

a multidisciplinary audience and to confront us with other inspiring approaches.  

Thanks to exciting discussions with theatrical theoreticians and practitioners from 

e gain new impetus for our future works. 

Given the numerous profits that we have derived from it, we hope that other 

postgraduate students can benefit from this help in the future. 

On behalf of the GTA, 
François Chédel, President 

 


